
 

1. How many read the newsletter 

on the website? 

 

2. How many are burnt out with 

cooking? 

 

3. How many are burnt out with 

doing all of the work? 

 

4. Do you have new ideas to 

make us stronger as a council 

and more united? 

 

 

PLEASE RESPOND TO ME. I 

WILL KEEP YOUR NAME 

CONFIDENTIAL. 

Chayes3250@gmail.com 

REMEMBER LENT is our 40 

CANS FOR 40 DAYS.  Please 

bring your can goods to the meet-

ing (I promise I will be there).   

 

We have already donated over 

400 pounds to our House of 

Bread.  In order to receive a re-

bate of $100.00 from Supreme we 

need to donate over 

1,000 pounds.  Please help 

us make this goal in the 

near future.  Gordon Car-

michael coordinator.   
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The basketballs are put away, the cheers have died down, and the 2017 Knights of Columbus Free Throw Championship is in 

the books. What started as council qualifying for over 40 students from Saint Francis Xavier Elementary School ended in Zane 

Ulmer’s final free throws on March 12, 2017 as he competed in the State of Missouri Free Throw Champion ships held in Co-

lumbia, Missouri? 

Having stood the stress of 4 previous qualifying rounds, Zane stood tall at the free throw line as he finished 3rd in the state of 

Missouri, in the 11 year old boy’s bracket. While this was Zane’s third year to shoot in the contest this was the first time Zane 

qualified for the state contest. Zane had qualified to shoot in the regionals in 2015. 

The Knight od Columbus Council 15126 congratulate Zane on his success and recognize and appreciate the efforts of all the 

Saint Francis students and encourage them be part of the many Saint Francis Xavier students that will again shoot in the 2018 

Knights of Columbus Free Throw Contest. 
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Newsletter deadline for articles and 

pictures is 10 days prior to monthly 

meeting. Email content to 

dwelchert@hotmail.com. 

April Calendar of Events 
 
SFX Quarterly Blood Drive 

Monday, April 3, 2017 1:00 pm—5:00 pm 

 

Council Meeting at SFX 

Tuesday, April 4, 2017, 7:00 pm 

 

Lenten Dinner #5 

Friday, April 7, 2017, 5:00 pm— 7:30 pm 

 

Rosary at SFX 

Monday, April 17, 2017, 6:15 pm 

 

Council Officers Meeting  

Tuesday, April 18, 2017, 7:00 pm 

 

Burrito & Enchilada Preparation 

Thursday, April 20, 2017, 6:00 pm 

 

Enchilada Sales, After All Masses 

Saturday & Sunday, April 29-30, 2017 

St. Francis Xavier Council #15126 

Free Throw Contest 

If you have not already paid your dues to St. Francis Xavier 

Council 15126 now is the time to send them in.  Our  dues are 

$36.00 per year.  If you have paid you should have your new 

travel card.  Second notices were sent out in March.  Help the 

council save on it's postage by send your dues to Gordon Car-

michael, 3410 Seneca St., St. Joseph, MO 64507.  Please make 

checks payable to K of C #15126.   

Gordon Carmichael, Financial Secretary  

Council Dues 


